

Dear Chief Executive Officer:

June 7, 2021

Your organization has been selected as ONE providing crucial community services over the past 18 months, during the Covid-19 pandemic.

You have continued your work in this community and provided valuable services to maintain a modicum of hard work necessary to keep this community running and meeting basic needs.

We would like you to select a member of your organization who best represented your services during this difficult time. We intend to Salute them and your organization at our July 8th outdoor concert in McCormick Park.

Kindly make your selection within the next 10 days and submit their name and a brief biography indicating as to why they were selected. We intend to commend them publicly as a Williamston Hometown Hero.

Thank you for your time, in this regard.

Sincerely,

Kay Goluska

President

Williamston Sunrise Rotary